
Forwarded on behalf of Emma Tully, Assistant Dean – Development, Alumni and External Relations: 
 
 

Dear Colleagues,  
 
I am delighted to welcome Paulo Ramos to UBC, the 
Faculty of Forestry and the Forestry Development, 
Alumni and External Relations group, commencing Tue 
May 24th. Paulo joins us in the role of Graphic Design, 
Illustration and Publication Coordinator. The position 
held by Jamie Myers for 18 years before his recent 
retirement. Paulo was trained through the Display and 
Design Program at Langara College and joins us with over 
20 years of experience in graphic design, studio artist and 
manager and photographer. Paulo has worked in a range 
of large to small agencies; freelance work and as Studio 
Manager and Photographer at Central 1 Credit Union for 
over 8 years. 
 
Please join me in welcoming Paulo to the team! We will 
be doing a walk about of the FSC on Tuesday to provide 
introductions but if we miss you please stop by to 

introduce yourself. Paulo will be located with the rest of the DAE team in 2623 / 2621.  
 
I will also take this moment to say I will be following up in the near future with further clarification on 
who to reach out to about what in the expanded portfolio of Development, Alumni and External 
Relations. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Emma 
 
 
Emma Z. Tully 
Assistant Dean – Development, Alumni and External Relations 
UBC Faculty of Forestry 
2612 – 2424 Main Mall 
Vancouver, BC V6T 1Z4 
Office: 604-822-8716    Mobile: 604-992-6197 
E emma.tully@ubc.ca 
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